

## PRIME MINISTER . PREMIER MINISTRE

November 17 and November 19-20, 2022

## Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the 2022 Vancouver Turkish Film Festival (VTFF).

This festival, now in its 9th year, offers a wonderful opportunity to experience some of the best of Turkish cinema. I am certain that audiences will be both entertained and engaged by the diverse selection of works being screened this year and I would like to thank all of the filmmakers for sharing their stories and perspectives

I would also like to commend the VTFF for their commitment to promoting crosscultural exchange and to fostering collaboration in the film industry. With so many talented contributors, this year's edition of the festival is, once again, sure to be a resounding success.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable experience.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. Prime Minister of Canada